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Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Congratulations to you all! Together we have got through 8 weeks of a totally different and new way of working and learning. We have 
been AMAZED by the fantastic efforts of our children working at home and in school, and so proud by how everyone has supported 
each other. Thank you! 

As you are aware, we are currently still  under national lockdown restrictions. As we are sure you understand, we want to keep every-
one as safe as possible so ask everyone to work together to follow the restrictions. In particular, if anyone in your household has a tem-
perature, loss of taste or smell  OR new cough then please stay at home. If you are unsure, then please contact school and we will  be 
happy to help you with advice and pointing you in the direction of local testing centres. Lots of our staff and families have vulnerable 
people at home, and if we all  follow this advice this can help to safeguard us all  and mean we don’t have to send bubbles home. 

Our start and end times will  still  be the same from Monday, and breakfast and 6 o’clock club will  be running. Please remember that we 
have 20 minute windows to spread everyone out, so please do not arrive early which results in queuing. All parents/carers will be re-
quested to wear a face covering unless exempt. Please do not be offended if staff ask you to wear a face covering, or display a lanyard 
to avoid this if you are exempt. We have lots of staff in the playground, so you are welcome to drop your child/ren at the gates and not 
enter the playground if you prefer not to put on a face covering.  

We will  continue to send out information via Studybugs, so please continue to check this regularly. There will  be letters coming home 
about parents’ evening next week, so please look out for this too.  

Within this newsletter, we are including information about the census coming up this month. Please complete this, or come into school 
and we will  be happy to help you. Newham rec eives money based on census, so if all  our families fill  it in we might all  get a bit more in 
these difficult times. 

We are looking forward to welcoming you all  back!!  

Mrs Mansfield 

Forest School - Monday 8th March 

The lockdown Forest School sessions ended this Friday 5th March - we should have the website updated after the Easter holiday, so 
you can see what the children have been getting up to. 

The usual Forest School sessions will begin again the week commencing Monday 8th March: 

Monday - Year 1 girls group every Monday     Tuesday - Year 4 - see timetable       Wednesday—Year 3 - see timetable 

Please send children to school with suitable seasonal outdoor clothing, including wellies and waterproofs, on their Forest School 
days. 



   

 

AM— Firdaws                             PM— Adam           

RDR— Azaan                               RM— Milan    

RF— Mehr                                   RS — Emilie          

1K— Jonelle                                1C— Tayyab         

1M— Raima                               1D— Khaleesi      

2L— Yilin                                     2B— Tefnut       

2R— Aysha                                 2M— Erik           

3B— Laiba                                  3G— Rayyan             

3H— Shrea                                 3L— Mercy         

4C— Naima                                4N— Jovan             

4B— CJ                                        4A— David      

5C— Ammaar                            5B— Haddy      

5W— Moeez                             5L— Ahmad          

6I— Eva-Rae                              6K — Fatima                    

6U— Emmanuel                        6B— Jannat             

LST1— Emmanuel                    LST2— Ismail                    

Pupil of the Week 

Our Official YouTube Channel  

The Tapscott Learning Trust are pleased to announce the launch of our 
YouTube channel. This was created to support parents with home learn-

ing and other educational videos. Find us at: www.youtube.com - Tap-
scott Learning Trust 

Family Support 

Family Support services are available on Monday—Thursday, between 9:00 AM -4:00 PM (term-time only.) Family support can help 
with a variety of issues that you and your children may encounter. Support includes: Health and Wellbeing advice, Emotional Support, 
Employment and Training ,Housing and Benefit advice, Community Participation, Child Development, Safety at Home ,Free Early edu-
cation , Parenting programmes ,Domestic Violence support, etc. If you feel you will  benefit from any of the services on offer you can 

contact the Family Support Worker on her Mobile number: 07494749890  

Parental Hotline  

We understand how difficult this period has been on everyone, therefore we are here for you.  

Parent Hotline for Non-Medical Issues/ Signposting parents to essential services. This line is monitored by our staff Monday to Friday 

10am—3pm.  Contact : 07944 224 266. 

World Book Day  
What a fantastic World Book Day we had this 

year! Thank you so much to all  pupils and fami-
lies for all  your effort and enthusiasm in mak-

ing it such an enjoyable day. The children (both 
at home and in school) loved getting 

dressed up in their pyjamas and drink-
ing their tasty hot chocolate and other treats. 

It was so nice to hear the children speak so 
confidently and passionately about their fa-

vourite books when sharing the wonder-
ful story jars that they've created. We hope 

you had as much fun as we did!  

http://www.youtube.com

